
NOTIFICATION FOR RESCHEDULING THE INTERVIEWS FOR THE SHORTLISTED CANDIDATES (14 POSTS):  

IT PROFESSIONALS FOR THE BARODASUN TECHNOLOGIES LTD                                                                                         

(A FULLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF BANK OF BARODA) 

                                                                                              

 

We refer to the detailed advertisement dated 07.03.2020 in leading newspapers/notification on our 

Bank’s website inviting applications for recruitment, initiated on behalf of BarodaSun Technologies Ltd., 

for the 14 posts of IT Professionals on contract basis.  

 

The interviews were scheduled from 06.07.2020 to 13.07.2020 for the applicants who were shortlisted 

for these 14 posts. 

 

In this regard, please note that the interviews have now been postponed due to administrative exigencies. 

 

The revised interview dates will be communicated to the candidates on their registered email IDs in due 

course. 

 

The candidates are advised to visit the Bank’s website periodically for any further notification. 

 

 

 

08.07.2020                     GM-HR INTEGRATION & STRATEGIC HR 

 

 

 

 

 


